Barbara Benesh
Superior Colorado

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter to express my utmost gratitude and to
wholeheartedly recommend Adjusters International for their
exceptional service as public adjusters. Following the
devastating wildfires in Superior, Colorado, I found myself
everwhelmed by the complexity of filing my fire claim. It was
during this turbulent time that I enlisted the help of Adjusters
International, and I can confidently say it was one of the best
decisions I have made.

Navigating the intricacies of insurance claims was a daunting
task that I could not have managed alone. Adjusters
International provided not only their expertise but also a
comforting presence, ensuring that all aspects of my claim were
addressed meticulously. Their team, Dave Droubay, Joshua
Scott, Darrell Kuykendall, and Jody DuVall were all incredibly
knowledgeable and proactive, which greatly alleviated my stress
during such a critical period.

The professionalism, empathy, and dedication displayed by
Adjusters International have left a lasting impression en me. |
am incredibly pleased with the outcome of my claith and the
service provided. I recommend Adjusters International without
reservation to anyone in need of expert guidance through the
complex process of insurance claims.

Warm regards‘
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Barbara Benesh



